
REPORT TO FELPHAM VILLAGE CONSERVATION SOCIETY 

2023 HISTORY, HERITAGE & ARCHIVE GROUP 

Ten members met at our usual venue on 27th September 2023. Apologies had been 
received from 3 other members. 

The research on the “Hero of the Nile” has been completed. 

An article about the Post Office has appeared in Felpham in Focus. Interested 
members of the Group met as a sub-group, the plan being how to develop a timeline 
for the history of the P.O. using some of the information found during the 2016 
businesses review. 

It is understood that a meeting of trustees at St Mary’s to discuss progress on 
Blake’s restoration and use as village amenity where various options were 
considered. 

The Group is very aware that the 2016 Businesses, part if the Living History of the 
village, is out of date and needs to be reviewed. Arrangements are in hand for all the 
businesses to be (re-) photographed.   

The next meeting of the Group will be on Thursday2nd November at 7 p.m., please 
note the change from our usual Wednesday, 

R.H.Brooks 

2023 History, Heritage & Archive Group 

7th October 2023 


